
Record of Phone Conversation

Date of Call:
May 29, 2001

Call Initiated by: Call to:
Eric Marler James L. Ozment
HazWaste Technologies Corporation Independent Railway Consultant

15246 W. Ellsworth Place
Golden, CO 80401
(303)277-1637

Subject:
4th Street Bridge over Arkansas River, Pueblo, CO

Q: What is the history of the rail yard in the area of the subject bridge?
A: Until 1921 when the concrete levy was built, the area that is now the railyard
was part of the river channel.  In 1922 the Rio Grande Railroad along with the
Santa Fe Railroad built the rail yard.  It has been used as a rail yard continuously
since then.

Q: Are there underground storage tanks or other storage of hazardous materials
in this yard?
A: No. I am not aware of any storage tanks or any hazardous materials storage
at this location.

Q: Have there been any spills, dumping or other events that may have impacted
the area environmentaly?
A: No. I am not aware of any spills or dumping at the site.


